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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Il
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210
LISLE ILLINOIS £0532-4332

SEP 30 2009

American Diagnostic Medicine
ATTN: Ray A. Carlson
Radiation Safety Officer

512 Kingsland Drive

Batavia, IL 60510

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AGREEMENT WITH THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY

You were informed of the impending Agreement between the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) and the State of New Jersey, whereby the NRC will relinquish regulatory authority for certain
licenses of byproduct, source, and special nuclear material.

We also explained that your NRC license, which authorized licensed activities to be performed in
New Jersey and at temporary job sites and/or permanent facilities anywhere in the United States
where NRC maintains jurisdiction (non-Agreement States), required an amendment prior to the
transfer.

This action is necessary since authorization to conduct licensed activities at temporary job sites
and/or permanent facilities in NRC-regulated states will no longer be valid once the Agreement is
signed and New Jersey assumes regulatory authority.

We asked that you review your current program and decide if you wish to continue unlimited
licensed activities in States that are under NRC jurisdiction. In your response, you requested that
NRC issue you a new license authorizing licensed activities in the State of New Jersey. You also
requested to maintain your NRC license which authorizes licensed activities in the United States
where NRC maintains jurisdiction for regulating licensed material (non-Agreement States).

We have issued you a new license (enclosed), according to your request, which will be transferred
to the State of New Jersey and will become effective September 30, 2009. In addition, we have
amended your current NRC license (enclosed) to only authorize licensed activities in non-
Agreement States. Please note that the changes made to your current NRC license are printed in
bold font.

Future amendment requests pertaining to your New Jersey license should be sent to:

Paul Baldauf, Assistant Director, Radiation Protection Programs, Division of Environmental Safety,
Health & Analytical Programs, Department of Environmental Protection, P.O. Box 415, Trenton,
New Jersey, 08625-0415.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ms. Toye Simmons at (630)
829-9842.



R. Carlson

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room
or from the NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at

http://iwww.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htmi.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

A A

Colleen Carol Casey
Materials Licensing Branch

New License No.: 12-32597-03
Docket No.: 030-38117
Amendment No. 17 to

License No. 12-32597-01
Docket No. 030-37037

Enclosures: As stated



